
 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

   

    

 

 

  

 

   

  

  

     

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

RECORDER’S NOTES  
By Pamela Bacon  

Logan County Clerk and Recorder  

Thank you to all the Election Judges that worked before, during and after the March 5, 

2024, Presidential Primary Election.  Election judges (officials) are the real heroes of an 

election with willingness to dedicate time to making democracy work.  Election judges  
(officials) are the gateway through which citizens pass to cast their votes and play a  
critical role in safeguarding very important and, oftentimes, personal information. 

Our Presidential Primary Election Judges were committed to ensuring each step of the 

election process was conducted seamlessly. Their dedication and contributions are  
appreciated by our Elections team and Logan County!  The Logan County Clerk’s Office  
could not do all that needs to get done without every election judge (official) dedicating 

the time necessary to make democracy happen. 

Thank you to the Logan County Clerk and Recorder and Motor Vehicle office staff for all  
that you do not only during elections but every day for the hard work you do for the 

citizens of Logan County. 

Congratulations to all Logan County voters who made their voice heard in this election. 

Kudos to all exercising your right to vote! Logan County voted their ballots the  
following ways: Drop Box 4669, Mail 750, Counter Office Drop 695, in person 42 for a  
total cast of 51% of the active voters.  

The Election and Recording Department can be reached at 522-1544 for voter and 

election questions or recording information. The Motor Vehicle Department can be  
reached at 522-1158 for license plates/renewals or titling a vehicle. You can also reach 

our office by email at baconp@logancountyco.gov  . Like us on Facebook at Logan  
County Elections/MotorVehicle/Recording!  
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